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15th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Christmas celebration events, our Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 
18th December. We would like to encourage as many children as possible who do not 
normally stay for school dinners to stay on this day. School dinners cost £2.70 per dinner.   
 
There will be no charge for those eligible for Free School Meals, or for Foundation and KS1 
children (children in classes up to and including year 2), as these already get free school 
meals from the government. However, we do still need you to complete and return the slip 
below for your child(ren). 
 
This will also be our annual Christmas jumper day, where children can wear or make their 
own jumper or top to wear to school.  
 
The menu for the day will be Roast Chicken with Stuffing, Roasties, Yorkshire 
Pudding, Seasonal Vegetables and Gravy, followed with a Festive Cookie. A Quorn 
Roast is available for vegetarians. 
  
Please note there will be NO other options of dinner this day.  
 
Order slips MUST be received by Tuesday 26th November. Any orders after this date will 
not be accepted. Payment as usual by My child at school. 
 
Mrs L Baxter  
Head Teacher 
 
 

The Florence Nightingale Academy Christmas Dinner Day 
 
Childs name …………………………………………………………………………….…..   
 
Class ………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 □                My child would like a Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 18th December 
 
 □                My child would like the vegetarian option 
 
 □                I have paid £2.70 via the My Child at School app (if applicable). 


